Speed Reduction — A217 Brighton Road, Banstead Surrey. (from a point
approximately 100m north east of the junction with A2022 Bolters Lane to a
point approximately 30m south west of the give way line for the roundabout
junction with A217 Belmont Rise)

Statement of Reasons

It is proposed to reduce existing 60mph speed limit to a 40mph speed limit
throughout the section of highway detailed above.

A speed limit reduction scheme to address vehicle speeds and to introduce a more
consistent speed limit throughout A217 Brighton Road. Other connecting roads are
subject to 30mph and 40mph speed limit currently. There have been various
collisions throughout as well as concern raised by the adjacent golf club with
crossing activities.

Speed Limit Reduction from 60mph to 40mph on the A217, from a point
approximately 100m north east of the junction with A2022 Bolters Lane to a point
approximately 30m south west of the give way line for the roundabout junction with
A217 Belmont Rise. A distance of approximately 0.8 of a miles (1.3 km).

Surrey County Council engineers raised concerns about various collisions, vehicle

speeds and safety concerns within the A217. A speed limit assessment has been

carried out on the A217 and following the processes set out in Surrey County Council’s
Policy for Setting Local Speed Limits. A reduction of the speed limit on A217 Brighton
Road complies with the policy and is supported by Surrey Police and Local Members

for the reduction to 40mph.



